
 

 

 

 

 

25th February 2019 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carers 

 

Our class visit to Think Forensic is fast approaching, and I wanted to give 

you some more information about the day itself.   

 

The trip is on Wednesday 13th March 2019 and we will be travelling by 

coach. 

 

Children need to be in their full uniform and to be at school at the normal 

school time 8.50am. We will be back to school for 3.10pm.   

 

If you are bringing a packed lunch from home can you please bring this in 

a disposable bag, no fizzy drinks please.  If your child requires a school 

packed lunch, can you please inform the school office. 

 

If your child has any medical conditions, can you please complete a 

medical form (available from the office).  If your child suffers from 

travel sickness can you please give your child a tablet before they arrive 

at school and if they need a tablet for the return journey, can you please 

bring this into school in a named envelope on the day. 

 

The cost of the trip including coach travel is £16.36, and we rely on your 

financial support in order to make the visit viable.  If you are 

experiencing difficulties paying, please speak to either Mrs Grist or the 

school office.   

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

Mrs Lake 

 

 

 


